
Happy 2025,

As we step into the spring semester, I want to
take a moment to recognize your unwavering
commitment to our students and our mission
at Los Medanos College. In the midst of a
dynamic and ever-evolving political landscape,
your dedication to fostering inclusive,
supportive, and empowering learning
environments remains more critical than ever.

Our students look to us not only for knowledge
but for stability, encouragement, and hope.
Your presence, your passion, and your
perseverance make a difference in their lives
every single day. Let’s continue showing up,
lifting each other up, and doing the
transformative work that defines our LMC
community.

Thank you for all that you do—your efforts
matter, and your impact is immeasurable.
Here’s to a strong and inspiring spring
semester!
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Enrollment Update 

Faculty Reminder
Please submit your office hours and syllabi 

by February 18th

LIMITED TIME ASSIGNMENTS
We are seeking faculty for the following campus-wide LTA Assignments:

TLC Co-Chair - SPR 25 
PSLO/CSCLO Coordinator - SUMMER 25

Curriculum Committee Chair - FA 25
PIP Coordinator - FA 25
OER Coordinator - FA 25
ZTC Coordinator - FA 25

General Education Chair - FA 25

Please view email sent on 1/30 to find out more about the positions and to apply! 

STUDENT ATHLETE ACADEMY
END OF THE SEMESTER CELEBRATION

Thank you Caitlin Mitchell,
Michelle Mack, Marti
Storti and everyone
involved in making this
Academy possible!

https://form.jotform.com/242175881536160
https://email4cd.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/LMC/syllabi/EoNNGCAOT6tCktmYgaWXQE4BCZfDLfBaCoALieFlLJjnDQ?e=dYv8xW&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8QVNtaXRoQGxvc21lZGFub3MuZWR1fDc4YmZjNWMyY2FmYjQwN2JiMTFiMDhkZDQyMzQ3MDI2fGMzNTQ2OTRhY2NlNTQ4OWZiMmEzYTJhOWQyNmUwYzNmfDB8MHw2Mzg3Mzk1MTUxNzI0ODQ4NjR8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=REFSWWd2NUdUZnFsbWZNZUhwUzZKeDhNblJXdXVHNDRoSVpvK0p0U0s2MD0%3d


 Announcements

Please take a moment to fill out this quick
survey by scanning the QR code or copy

and paste the following link 
https://forms.office.com/r/TkUF9VY2BE

Visits with the VPI

Drop by and say hello at any of the
scheduled times below. 

Feb 18, 2:15 to 3:15pm (SS-412)
March 31, 2 to 3pm (L-106)
April 29, 1 to 2pm (SS-412)

If you’d like to make an individual
appointment, feel free to reach out
to Sheri Woltz to schedule a time.

Welcome Nila to OOI

Nila Adina is our new Articulation
Officer. She will be located in
Eileen’s old office.

If you have questions about where
you should send information, when
in doubt send it the OOI email and
one of the Admin Assistants will
route it to the correct place!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=SmlUw-XMn0iyo6Kp0m4MPwWC3Ba9aARNiXjsc126ttdUQllSQk45SEFYWEpGVllRMU1ISkY1TEFVUi4u&route=shorturl


Thank you for reading!

Solano vs. LMC 2/7 @ 5:530pm

Solano vs. LMC 2/7 @ 7:30pm

Mindful Monday, Feb 10th

Healthy Eating & Exercise
Wed. Feb. 12 at 11:30am

----------------->


